From: Daren Zuk

Sent: 28 November 2023 17:09
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Re Primrose Hill gates

Daren Zuk
Senior Planner

Regeneration and Planning
London Borough of Camden

From: VIRENDER KHANNA NG
Sent: 28 November 2023 16:41

To: Daren Zuk <Daren.Zuk@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Re Primrose Hill gates

I live in a house overlooking the park

We need the gates desperately in view of the troubles we have had with noise , loud music, crowds, drug taking etc
You are well aware of the issues

V.Khanna

B.A. (Honours), F. C. A.
15 Meadowbank
London NW3 3AY

U.K.



